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Golden Physicians Medical Group is excited to announce a new partnership with Aetna Medicare Solutions. Effective October 1, 2024, Golden Physicians Medical Group will offer Aetna Medicare Advantage health plans, further expanding our portfolio of health plan options for brokers and their clients.
Dr. Dat Nguyen, President and Chairman of the Board of Golden Physicians Medical Group, shared his thoughts on this development:
“We are pleased to announce the development of a Medicare Advantage contract with Aetna Network Services, a subsidiary of the CVS Health Company. Aetna has a recognized and trusted brand name, and they offer products and services that will benefit our unique communities. With the financial support of a Fortune 500 company, we believe Aetna will be in San Diego County for many years to come, partnering with Golden Physicians Medical Group.”
This new contract gives brokers the opportunity to offer Aetna’s comprehensive, competitive Medicare Advantage health plans to clients. Aetna’s strong national reputation, along with its robust range of medical and dental benefits, makes it a valuable addition to our health plan contract offerings.
Paul Hernandez, Executive Director of Golden Physicians Medical Group, emphasized the benefits this partnership brings to brokers:
“I’m excited to extend the Aetna Medicare Advantage contract to our physicians, patients, and broker partners. I believe Aetna offers competitive medical and dental benefits, and they are a 4-star Medicare Advantage health plan. As Golden Physicians Medical Group continues to grow, we will seek strategic partnerships to help us achieve our goals of providing high-quality, cost-efficient healthcare to the communities of San Diego County and become the best community-based IPA in San Diego County.”
We are confident that this partnership will provide brokers with a competitive edge by offering a recognized and trusted health plan backed by a Fortune 500 company, ensuring stability and growth in the San Diego market.
For more information about the Aetna Medicare Advantage contract and how it can benefit your clients, please feel free to reach out, Paul Hernandez (619) 733-5192, or myself, (951) 226-4623. We look forward to working together to provide excellent care and service to your clients in San Diego County.
Sincerely,  
Nicolina Alves
Marketing Manager
Golden Physicians Medical Group  
PO Box 5166 Oceanside, CA 92052	
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